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March  Newsletter 

From the Staff of First Baptist Church 

Dr. Edwin Scott, Rev. Steve Skidmore,  

Martha Herring, Sadie Pettis, and 

Earl Whitehead  

God Bless and  

We hope you are doing well!! 



 

Upcoming Dates to     
Remember 

Wednesday, March 10: 
 Finance committee      
 meeting @ 5PM 
 

Monday, March 29 - Friday, 
 April 2: Geneva City 
 School Spring Break 
 

Sunday, April 4: 
 Easter Sunday 

Nursery Rotation 
03/07 Workers:  Ryan/Hannah 

Tidwell & Jenny Bynum 

 

03/14 Workers: Allison Crews, 

Beth Stough, &   Loren 

McKnight 

 

03/21 Workers: Chelsie Smith, 

Jami Seay, & Erica Martin 

 

03/28 Workers: Krissy Gilmore, 

Emily Ammons, & Renee Clemmons 

Children’s Church Rotation 

03/07 Helper/Teacher: Bridgett 

White & Kyshia Cotton 
 

03/14 Helper/Teacher: Haley McCoy & 

Karol Beck 
 

03/21 Helper/Teacher: Jana Fleming 

& Mallory Mixon 
 

03/28 Helper/Teacher: Rita Mahan 

& Sue Earley 

Security Rotation 
03/07 Brent Johnson & Bart 

Wilks 

03/14 Jack Commander &   

Kerry McLaney 

03/21 Randal White & Brad 

Bynum 

03/28 Greg Adams & Phillip 

Mixon 

Greeter/Deacon In Service 

03/07 Adam Commander & Al     

Folsom 

03/14 Joey Stephens & Ryan      

Tidwell 

03/21 Terry Aycock & Donnie 

Chesteen 

03/28 Freddy Martin & Kevin      

Ammons 

Budgeted Weekly 
7,191.61 

 

Budgeted YTD 02/21/2021           
$57,532.88 

 

Tithes and Offer YTD  
        02/21/2021         

$61,151.49 
 

Quarterly Missions Offering 
To Date     

$7,832.50 

1  Brad Bynum 

 Ron Justice 

 Chris McCollum 

4  Madison Anderson 

 Julie Stephens 

5  Wilmer Crews 

6  Tammy Henderson 

 Brett Stephens 

8  Jan Dixon 

 Martha Herring 

10 Colby Jones 

12  Amanda Vaughan 

13  Rachel Sullivan 

 Helen Wright  

14  Layla McCoy 

 Brien Sullivan 

15  Logan Adams 

 Les Sanders 

17 Faye Britt 

 Brianne Jones 

19  Mark Calhoun 

 Wilda Stough 

20  Mason Coskrey 

21 Derek Cotton 

 Loren McKnight 

25  Sage Commander 

26  Kenneth Revels 

28  Brody Bynum 

 Meagan Smith 

29  Stephen Crews 

30 Tim Adams 

31  Max Crews 

 Jesslyn Culverhouse 

 Parker Sullivan 

Starting Wednesday, March 3rd 

at 6:00 PM in the Fellowship 

Hall 

Christian Sympathy is           

extended to: 

Marie Smith and family in the   

passing of her mother,               

Mrs. Lou Smith  

Ricky Bennett, Mickey Bennett, and 

Mr. Ed Bennett and family in the 

passing of their mother and wife, 

Mrs. Pasty Bennett 

Donald Ray Wilks and family in the 

passing of his brother,                 

Max Neil “Bucky” Wilks 



 

 

 

 

 

March 7, 2021 

In Loving Memory of Mr. & Mrs. J.D. Chesteen and Mr. & Mrs. John T Ward by The Donnie Chesteen 

Family 

 

March 14, 2021 

In Loving Memory of Evelyn Tew and Mrs. Patsy Bennett by Mr. and Mrs. Ricky Bennett and Mr. and 

Mrs. Randal White 

 

March 21, 2021 

In Loving Memory of H.G. Hayes, Jr., Clara and Bill Farmer, Mary and H.G Hayes, Sr., and Jeanie 
Whitehead by Gail Hayes 

 

March 28, 2021 

In Memory of Liz and Tyler Mitchum by The Mitchum Family 

 

April 4, 2021 

In Memory of Jack, Louise, and Gladys Bryan By The Mike Bryan Family 

 

April 11, 2021 

In Memory of F.E. Chapman By Mrs. F.E. Chapman, Mrs. James Dixon. Mrs. Terry Newell, and Mrs. 
Mark Calhoun 

 

April 18, 2021 

In Memory of Emmett Dixon By Jan Dixon, Kerry and Anthony Shirah, Ben and Dawn Griffin, Glen and 
Heather Griffin, and Grandchildren 

 

April 29, 2021 

In Memory of  Mr. Tim Faulk, Stuart Faulk, Mrs. Alice Faulk Ryan, Mr. and Mrs. J. P. Faulk, Jr. and Mr. & 
Mrs. Ewell Orme by Mrs. Tim Faulk 

Construction Announcement: 
 
Early last year (before we really got into pandemic issues), we approved the construction of a 
new metal building adjacent to the Recreation and Outreach Building. This building will serve as 
the “bus barn” for the new vehicles we will ultimately purchase and as a storage facility for     
overflow supplies for the Nichols Mission Building. Construction is scheduled to begin April 1. At 
a future point, this building will also be tied into the ROC so that we can go back and forth        
between the buildings during inclement weather if needed. If you have any questions about the 
new building, please feel free to contact members of the staff, the Building and Grounds        
Committee, or the Finance Committee. 


